The Kentucky Department for Public Health (KDPH) issued a travel advisory with the recommendation of a 14-day self-quarantine for travelers who went to states reporting positive testing rate equal to or greater than 15 percent-of COVID-19 testing. This quarantine guidance applies to all leisure travel. 
It is recommended to use extra precaution traveling to states reporting positive testing rate equal to or greater than 10 percent-of COVID-19 testing.
Link to the CDC Travel recommendations. https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/map-and-travel-notices.html

